
 

It would have probably been about the same 
time last December that I took pen to paper 
to write my Mayor’s column.  No one could 
have envisioned where we would be today.  
We had all just finished celebrating 
Christmas the New Year was on the horizon 
and again we were preparing to ring it in 
when a new virus became news.  

Dealing with a global pandemic and new 
laws without any previous experience was 
definitely a challenge for every level of 
government and every citizen.   

To all of our businesses and residents who 
adjusted your lives and livelihood to follow 
all the Covid rules, I would like to say, 
“Thank you very much.”  I know at times it 
was not easy, but through all your efforts we 
were making a safer community 
environment for everyone.  Your resilience 
through these trying times helped our 
community grow and prosper.  Council and 
administration will endeavor to continue to 
create an environment for both businesses 
and residents to prosper. 

May 2021 bring you all good health, 
happiness and prosperity.  On behalf of 
council, administration and our families, 
please stay safe and healthy. 

Better times are ahead!!! 

  

 

   

 

   
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

NO January Events 
 

 

Submit your Town photos 
to info@townoftwohills.com 
for a chance to be seen here! 

mailto:info@townoftwohills.com


 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Don't Flush ANY 
type of Wipe Down the 

Toilet! 

The label might say, “flushable,” 
“disposable,” “sewer and septic 
safe,” or “biodegradable.”  The 
wipe size might be smaller. It 

makes no difference, because wipes 
can still clog your toilets and 

possibly cause a sewer backup into 
your home. 

 
Trash and debris block our 

wastewater pumps and valves.  An 
item might say "biodegradable" but 
it may block your sewer line before 
it has time to disintegrate. Our staff 
has to open the valves and remove 

the trash by hand. 
 

Your efforts will help keep our 
wastewater system running 

smoothly and reduce maintenance 
costs.  

 Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

REMINDER 

 
ANIMAL LICENSES 

All pet owners within the Town of 
Two Hills are required to 

register/license their animals for 
2021 as per Town Bylaw 2019-986. 
Licenses may be purchased from 

the Town office or by calling 
 (780) 657-3395. 

The Town would appreciate the 
cooperation of all animal owners 

in the community in obtaining 
your 2021 animal license.  
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